
                Livonia Public Schools 
Facilities and Operations 

 

 

 

Date:  February 28, 2020    
 

To: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
    

From:   Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 

 

Re:   Recommendation to Award the Churchill Domestic Hot Water System 
Replacement 

 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award the Churchill Domestic Hot Water 
System Replacement to SysTemp Corporation for a cost of $38,000.00.  This project 
will be financed through the Sinking Fund.  The domestic hot water system at Churchill 
is currently running at half of its original capacity. 
 
Below is a list of vendors that participated in this bid: 
 
SysTemp Corp.  Rochester Hills, MI   $   38,000.00 
Goyette Mechanical  Flint, MI    $   51,606.00 
Douglas Mechanical Livonia, MI    $   55,000.00 
Temco Mechanical  Farmington Hills, MI   $ 110,615.00 
 
Rationale:  The hot water system at Churchill High School is failing and needs to be 
replaced. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
cc: K. Oaks 
 S. Scott 
 
 
 


